
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Eagle Families,  

Thank you to our amazing community who have fulfilled every need and wish on our holiday giving tree! As always, I am 

proud to be part of such a caring school. If you have agreed to provide a gift, please do so by Monday so we can 

distribute them. Your help is appreciated as always! I also want to express how proud I am of Ms. DeAcutis’ Critical 

thinking Class who have worked with Ms. Barnard on a Service Learning Project to learn about the needs of people who 

are homeless in St Johns County and create boxes of needed items. Those will go to Home Again St Johns next week.  

There are just a couple of updates this week: 

1. School ends for winter break next Friday at 12.50pm. As always, this is a one-hour early release day. 

 

2. Students return to school on Monday January 4th; this is no longer a teacher planning day and is a regular school 

day. 

 

3. Please make sure students are dressed appropriately for school. Pajamas are not acceptable attire.  

 

4. Basketball tryouts are in January. Sports Physicals must be turned into Coach Whittaker by Friday December 

18th.  

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 


